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Viana, Alberto

From: Gail Hyde <gailhyde1@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 11:09 AM
To: Planning Commissioners
Subject: 25 Visitation

As a 40 year resident of Brisbane(224 Alvarado Street) I have had the opportunity  to watch our little town change and 
grow over the years.  Some of it progress, some not.Our main Street is definitely in need of upgrades.  I think this plan 
would restore it and add to charm of town.   


